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To The Members of the Senate Committee On Rules: 

 

Voting is a sacred right guaranteed by the constitution to every citizen. Further, 

repealing or rewriting our laws regarding mail-in voting will disenfranchising citizens 

of their constitutionally guaranteed right to vote. States have controlled how voters 

are registered, voting is conducted, and votes counted for as long as I've been alive 

and probably longer. 

 

I offer the alternative suggestion that the Executive Order prompting should be 

challenged as to it's constitutionality. 

And if the state of Oregon cannot find enough spine to do that, then it should make 

ALL election days affecting State or Higher Office Legal Holidays to maximize voter 

opportunity. Something that is /long/ overdue. 


